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reproduction of the original the adventures of captain bonneville by
washington irving when captain james bonneville left for california in
may of 1832 his motives were mixed officially the french born officer
was on a two year leave of absence from the u s army but he carried
orders to collect information on the geography geology and topography of
the country within the limits of the territories belonging to the united
states between our frontier and the pacific washington irving april 3
1783 november 28 1859 was an american short story writer essayist
biographer historian and diplomat of the early 19th century he is best
known for his short stories rip van winkle 1819 and the legend of sleepy
hollow 1820 both of which appear in his book the sketch book of geoffrey
crayon gent his historical works include biographies of george
washington oliver goldsmith and muhammad and several histories of 15th
century spain dealing with subjects such as christopher columbus the
moors and the alhambra irving served as the u s ambassador to spain from
1842 to 1846 he made his literary debut in 1802 with a series of
observational letters to the morning chronicle written under the
pseudonym jonathan oldstyle after moving to england for the family
business in 1815 he achieved international fame with the publication of
the sketch book of geoffrey crayon gent in 1819 20 he continued to
publish regularly and almost always successfully throughout his life and
just eight months before his death at age 76 in tarrytown new york
completed a five volume biography of george washington irving along with
james fenimore cooper was among the first american writers to earn
acclaim in europe and irving encouraged american authors such as
nathaniel hawthorne herman melville henry wadsworth longfellow and edgar
allan poe irving was also admired by some european writers including
walter scott lord byron thomas campbell francis jeffrey and charles
dickens as america s first genuine internationally best selling author
irving advocated for writing as a legitimate profession and argued for
stronger washington irving s parents were william irving sr originally
of quholm shapinsay orkney and sarah nee sanders scottish english
immigrants they married in 1761 while william was serving as a petty
officer in the british navy they had eleven children eight of whom
survived to adulthood their first two sons each named william died in
infancy as did their fourth child john their surviving children were
william jr 1766 ann 1770 peter 1772 catherine 1774 ebenezer 1776 john
treat 1778 sarah 1780 and washington washington irving april 3 1783
november 28 1859 was an american author essayist biographer historian
and diplomat of the early 19th century he is best known for his short
stories rip van winkle 1819 and the legend of sleepy hollow 1820 both of
which appear in his book the sketch book of geoffrey crayon gent his
historical works include biographies of george washington oliver
goldsmith and muhammad and several histories of 15th century spain
dealing with subjects such as christopher columbus the moors and the
alhambra irving served as the u s ambassador to spain from 1842 to 1846
this work has been selected by scholars as being culturally important
and is part of the knowledge base of civilization as we know it this
work was reproduced from the original artifact and remains as true to
the original work as possible therefore you will see the original
copyright references library stamps as most of these works have been
housed in our most important libraries around the world and other
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notations in the work this work is in the public domain in the united
states of america and possibly other nations within the united states
you may freely copy and distribute this work as no entity individual or
corporate has a copyright on the body of the work as a reproduction of a
historical artifact this work may contain missing or blurred pages poor
pictures errant marks etc scholars believe and we concur that this work
is important enough to be preserved reproduced and made generally
available to the public we appreciate your support of the preservation
process and thank you for being an important part of keeping this
knowledge alive and relevant in a recent work we have given an account
of the grand enterprise of mr john jacob astor to establish an american
emporium for the fur trade at the mouth of the columbia or oregon river
of the failure of that enterprise through the capture of astoria by the
british in 1814 and of the way in which the control of the trade of the
columbia and its dependencies fell into the hands of the northwest
company we have stated likewise the unfortunate supineness of the
american government in neglecting the application of mr astor for the
protection of the american flag and a small military force to enable him
to reinstate himself in the possession of astoria at the return of peace
when the post was formally given up by the british government though
still occupied by the northwest company by that supineness the
sovereignty in the country has been virtually lost to the united states
and it will cost both governments much trouble and difficulty to settle
matters on that just and rightful footing on which they would readily
have been placed had the proposition of mr astor been attended to we
shall now state a few particulars of subsequent events so as to lead the
reader up to the period of which we are about to treat and to prepare
him for the circumstances of our narrative in consequence of the apathy
and neglect of the american government mr astor abandoned all thoughts
of regaining astoria and made no further attempt to extend his
enterprises beyond the rocky mountains and the northwest company
considered themselves the lords of the country they did not long enjoy
unmolested the sway which they had somewhat surreptitiously attained a
fierce competition ensued between them and their old rivals the hudson s
bay company which was carried on at great cost and sacrifice and
occasionally with the loss of life it ended in the ruin of most of the
partners of the northwest company and the merging of the relics of that
establishment in 1821 in the rival association from that time the hudson
s bay company enjoyed a monopoly of the indian trade from the coast of
the pacific to the rocky mountains and for a considerable extent north
and south they removed their emporium from astoria to fort vancouver a
strong post on the left bank of the columbia river about sixty miles
from its mouth whence they furnished their interior posts and sent forth
their brigades of trappers the rocky mountains formed a vast barrier
between them and the united states and their stern and awful defiles
their rugged valleys and the great western plains watered by their
rivers remained almost a terra incognita to the american trapper the
difficulties experienced in 1808 by mr henry of the missouri company the
first american who trapped upon the head waters of the columbia and the
frightful hardships sustained by wilson p hunt ramsay crooks robert
stuart and other intrepid astorians in their ill fated expeditions
across the mountains appeared for a time to check all further enterprise
in that direction the american traders contented themselves with
following up the head branches of the missouri the yellowstone and other
rivers and streams on the atlantic side of the mountains but forbore to
attempt those great snow crowned sierras the adventures of captain
bonneville the adventures of captain bonneville volume 2 is an unchanged
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high quality reprint of the original edition of 1883 hansebooks is
editor of the literature on different topic areas such as research and
science travel and expeditions cooking and nutrition medicine and other
genres as a publisher we focus on the preservation of historical
literature many works of historical writers and scientists are available
today as antiques only hansebooks newly publishes these books and
contributes to the preservation of literature which has become rare and
historical knowledge for the future digicat publishing presents to you
this special edition of the adventures of captain bonneville u s a in
the rocky mountains and the far west by washington irving benjamin louis
eulalie de bonneville digicat publishing considers every written word to
be a legacy of humankind every digicat book has been carefully
reproduced for republishing in a new modern format the books are
available in print as well as ebooks digicat hopes you will treat this
work with the acknowledgment and passion it deserves as a classic of
world literature washington irving april 3 1783 november 28 1859 was an
american short story writer essayist biographer historian and diplomat
of the early 19th century he is best known for his short stories rip van
winkle 1819 and the legend of sleepy hollow 1820 both of which appear in
his book the sketch book of geoffrey crayon gent his historical works
include biographies of george washington oliver goldsmith and muhammad
and several histories of 15th century spain dealing with subjects such
as christopher columbus the moors and the alhambra irving served as the
u s ambassador to spain from 1842 to 1846 he made his literary debut in
1802 with a series of observational letters to the morning chronicle
written under the pseudonym jonathan oldstyle after moving to england
for the family business in 1815 he achieved international fame with the
publication of the sketch book of geoffrey crayon gent in 1819 20 he
continued to publish regularly and almost always successfully throughout
his life and just eight months before his death at age 76 in tarrytown
new york completed a five volume biography of george washington irving
along with james fenimore cooper was among the first american writers to
earn acclaim in europe and irving encouraged american authors such as
nathaniel hawthorne herman melville henry wadsworth longfellow and edgar
allan poe irving was also admired by some european writers including
walter scott lord byron thomas campbell francis jeffrey and charles
dickens as america s first genuine internationally best selling author
irving advocated for writing as a legitimate profession and argued for
stronger laws to protect american writers from copyright infringement
this work has been selected by scholars as being culturally important
and is part of the knowledge base of civilization as we know it this
work was reproduced from the original artifact and remains as true to
the original work as possible therefore you will see the original
copyright references library stamps as most of these works have been
housed in our most important libraries around the world and other
notations in the work this work is in the public domain in the united
states of america and possibly other nations within the united states
you may freely copy and distribute this work as no entity individual or
corporate has a copyright on the body of the work as a reproduction of a
historical artifact this work may contain missing or blurred pages poor
pictures errant marks etc scholars believe and we concur that this work
is important enough to be preserved reproduced and made generally
available to the public we appreciate your support of the preservation
process and thank you for being an important part of keeping this
knowledge alive and relevant captain bonneville knickerbocker edition
volume ii is an unchanged high quality reprint of the original edition
of 1895 hansebooks is editor of the literature on different topic areas
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such as research and science travel and expeditions cooking and
nutrition medicine and other genres as a publisher we focus on the
preservation of historical literature many works of historical writers
and scientists are available today as antiques only hansebooks newly
publishes these books and contributes to the preservation of literature
which has become rare and historical knowledge for the future this work
has been selected by scholars as being culturally important and is part
of the knowledge base of civilization as we know it this work is in the
public domain in the united states of america and possibly other nations
within the united states you may freely copy and distribute this work as
no entity individual or corporate has a copyright on the body of the
work scholars believe and we concur that this work is important enough
to be preserved reproduced and made generally available to the public to
ensure a quality reading experience this work has been proofread and
republished using a format that seamlessly blends the original graphical
elements with text in an easy to read typeface we appreciate your
support of the preservation process and thank you for being an important
part of keeping this knowledge alive and relevant this work has been
selected by scholars as being culturally important and is part of the
knowledge base of civilization as we know it this work was reproduced
from the original artifact and remains as true to the original work as
possible therefore you will see the original copyright references
library stamps as most of these works have been housed in our most
important libraries around the world and other notations in the work
this work is in the public domain in the united states of america and
possibly other nations within the united states you may freely copy and
distribute this work as no entity individual or corporate has a
copyright on the body of the work as a reproduction of a historical
artifact this work may contain missing or blurred pages poor pictures
errant marks etc scholars believe and we concur that this work is
important enough to be preserved reproduced and made generally available
to the public we appreciate your support of the preservation process and
thank you for being an important part of keeping this knowledge alive
and relevant the amount of fame that benjamin bonneville received during
his lifetime is owed to this work presented and authored by washington
irving in 1837 the biography of captain bonneville provides an amazing
account during his expeditions and adventures as a captain of the united
states army providing a grand historical account as he explored the
uncharted regions of the rocky mountains and his encounters with not
only the various native tribes in the country but famous historical
figures as robert campbell and nez perce these adventures detail
accounts of death hunger and the dangers of ambush but also depict the
legends and tales of brave indians the strange mysteries of an unknown
landscape we here learn of the wars between natives and the battles
between trappers and hunters this volume is indeed a historical treasure
originally published in 1897 this early works is a fascinating novel of
the period and still an interesting read today contents include the
function of latin chansons de geste the matter of britain antiquity in
romance the making of english and the settlement of european prosody
middle high german poetry the fox the rose and the minor contributions
of france icelandic and provencal the literature of the peninsulas and
conclusion many of the earliest books particularly those dating back to
the 1900 s and before are now extremely scarce and increasingly
expensive we are republishing these classic works in affordable high
quality modern editions using the original text and artwor



The Adventures of Captain Bonneville
2018-05-23

reproduction of the original the adventures of captain bonneville by
washington irving

The Adventures of Captain Bonneville
1905

when captain james bonneville left for california in may of 1832 his
motives were mixed officially the french born officer was on a two year
leave of absence from the u s army but he carried orders to collect
information on the geography geology and topography of the country
within the limits of the territories belonging to the united states
between our frontier and the pacific

The Adventures of Captain Bonneville
1885

washington irving april 3 1783 november 28 1859 was an american short
story writer essayist biographer historian and diplomat of the early
19th century he is best known for his short stories rip van winkle 1819
and the legend of sleepy hollow 1820 both of which appear in his book
the sketch book of geoffrey crayon gent his historical works include
biographies of george washington oliver goldsmith and muhammad and
several histories of 15th century spain dealing with subjects such as
christopher columbus the moors and the alhambra irving served as the u s
ambassador to spain from 1842 to 1846 he made his literary debut in 1802
with a series of observational letters to the morning chronicle written
under the pseudonym jonathan oldstyle after moving to england for the
family business in 1815 he achieved international fame with the
publication of the sketch book of geoffrey crayon gent in 1819 20 he
continued to publish regularly and almost always successfully throughout
his life and just eight months before his death at age 76 in tarrytown
new york completed a five volume biography of george washington irving
along with james fenimore cooper was among the first american writers to
earn acclaim in europe and irving encouraged american authors such as
nathaniel hawthorne herman melville henry wadsworth longfellow and edgar
allan poe irving was also admired by some european writers including
walter scott lord byron thomas campbell francis jeffrey and charles
dickens as america s first genuine internationally best selling author
irving advocated for writing as a legitimate profession and argued for
stronger washington irving s parents were william irving sr originally
of quholm shapinsay orkney and sarah nee sanders scottish english
immigrants they married in 1761 while william was serving as a petty
officer in the british navy they had eleven children eight of whom
survived to adulthood their first two sons each named william died in
infancy as did their fourth child john their surviving children were
william jr 1766 ann 1770 peter 1772 catherine 1774 ebenezer 1776 john
treat 1778 sarah 1780 and washington



The Adventures of Captain Bonneville
2017-03-06

washington irving april 3 1783 november 28 1859 was an american author
essayist biographer historian and diplomat of the early 19th century he
is best known for his short stories rip van winkle 1819 and the legend
of sleepy hollow 1820 both of which appear in his book the sketch book
of geoffrey crayon gent his historical works include biographies of
george washington oliver goldsmith and muhammad and several histories of
15th century spain dealing with subjects such as christopher columbus
the moors and the alhambra irving served as the u s ambassador to spain
from 1842 to 1846

The Adventures of Captain Bonneville. by
2016-09-04

this work has been selected by scholars as being culturally important
and is part of the knowledge base of civilization as we know it this
work was reproduced from the original artifact and remains as true to
the original work as possible therefore you will see the original
copyright references library stamps as most of these works have been
housed in our most important libraries around the world and other
notations in the work this work is in the public domain in the united
states of america and possibly other nations within the united states
you may freely copy and distribute this work as no entity individual or
corporate has a copyright on the body of the work as a reproduction of a
historical artifact this work may contain missing or blurred pages poor
pictures errant marks etc scholars believe and we concur that this work
is important enough to be preserved reproduced and made generally
available to the public we appreciate your support of the preservation
process and thank you for being an important part of keeping this
knowledge alive and relevant

The Works of Washington Irving: The adventures
of Captain Bonneville, and Wolfert's roost
1857

in a recent work we have given an account of the grand enterprise of mr
john jacob astor to establish an american emporium for the fur trade at
the mouth of the columbia or oregon river of the failure of that
enterprise through the capture of astoria by the british in 1814 and of
the way in which the control of the trade of the columbia and its
dependencies fell into the hands of the northwest company we have stated
likewise the unfortunate supineness of the american government in
neglecting the application of mr astor for the protection of the
american flag and a small military force to enable him to reinstate
himself in the possession of astoria at the return of peace when the
post was formally given up by the british government though still
occupied by the northwest company by that supineness the sovereignty in
the country has been virtually lost to the united states and it will
cost both governments much trouble and difficulty to settle matters on
that just and rightful footing on which they would readily have been
placed had the proposition of mr astor been attended to we shall now



state a few particulars of subsequent events so as to lead the reader up
to the period of which we are about to treat and to prepare him for the
circumstances of our narrative in consequence of the apathy and neglect
of the american government mr astor abandoned all thoughts of regaining
astoria and made no further attempt to extend his enterprises beyond the
rocky mountains and the northwest company considered themselves the
lords of the country they did not long enjoy unmolested the sway which
they had somewhat surreptitiously attained a fierce competition ensued
between them and their old rivals the hudson s bay company which was
carried on at great cost and sacrifice and occasionally with the loss of
life it ended in the ruin of most of the partners of the northwest
company and the merging of the relics of that establishment in 1821 in
the rival association from that time the hudson s bay company enjoyed a
monopoly of the indian trade from the coast of the pacific to the rocky
mountains and for a considerable extent north and south they removed
their emporium from astoria to fort vancouver a strong post on the left
bank of the columbia river about sixty miles from its mouth whence they
furnished their interior posts and sent forth their brigades of trappers
the rocky mountains formed a vast barrier between them and the united
states and their stern and awful defiles their rugged valleys and the
great western plains watered by their rivers remained almost a terra
incognita to the american trapper the difficulties experienced in 1808
by mr henry of the missouri company the first american who trapped upon
the head waters of the columbia and the frightful hardships sustained by
wilson p hunt ramsay crooks robert stuart and other intrepid astorians
in their ill fated expeditions across the mountains appeared for a time
to check all further enterprise in that direction the american traders
contented themselves with following up the head branches of the missouri
the yellowstone and other rivers and streams on the atlantic side of the
mountains but forbore to attempt those great snow crowned sierras

Adventures of Captain Bonneville
1837

the adventures of captain bonneville

Captain Bonneville
1895

the adventures of captain bonneville volume 2 is an unchanged high
quality reprint of the original edition of 1883 hansebooks is editor of
the literature on different topic areas such as research and science
travel and expeditions cooking and nutrition medicine and other genres
as a publisher we focus on the preservation of historical literature
many works of historical writers and scientists are available today as
antiques only hansebooks newly publishes these books and contributes to
the preservation of literature which has become rare and historical
knowledge for the future

Adventures of Captain Bonneville
1854

digicat publishing presents to you this special edition of the
adventures of captain bonneville u s a in the rocky mountains and the



far west by washington irving benjamin louis eulalie de bonneville
digicat publishing considers every written word to be a legacy of
humankind every digicat book has been carefully reproduced for
republishing in a new modern format the books are available in print as
well as ebooks digicat hopes you will treat this work with the
acknowledgment and passion it deserves as a classic of world literature

The Adventure of Captain Bonneville
2015-12-03

washington irving april 3 1783 november 28 1859 was an american short
story writer essayist biographer historian and diplomat of the early
19th century he is best known for his short stories rip van winkle 1819
and the legend of sleepy hollow 1820 both of which appear in his book
the sketch book of geoffrey crayon gent his historical works include
biographies of george washington oliver goldsmith and muhammad and
several histories of 15th century spain dealing with subjects such as
christopher columbus the moors and the alhambra irving served as the u s
ambassador to spain from 1842 to 1846 he made his literary debut in 1802
with a series of observational letters to the morning chronicle written
under the pseudonym jonathan oldstyle after moving to england for the
family business in 1815 he achieved international fame with the
publication of the sketch book of geoffrey crayon gent in 1819 20 he
continued to publish regularly and almost always successfully throughout
his life and just eight months before his death at age 76 in tarrytown
new york completed a five volume biography of george washington irving
along with james fenimore cooper was among the first american writers to
earn acclaim in europe and irving encouraged american authors such as
nathaniel hawthorne herman melville henry wadsworth longfellow and edgar
allan poe irving was also admired by some european writers including
walter scott lord byron thomas campbell francis jeffrey and charles
dickens as america s first genuine internationally best selling author
irving advocated for writing as a legitimate profession and argued for
stronger laws to protect american writers from copyright infringement

The Adventures of Captain Bonneville U.S.A., in
the Rocky Mountains and the Far West
1849

this work has been selected by scholars as being culturally important
and is part of the knowledge base of civilization as we know it this
work was reproduced from the original artifact and remains as true to
the original work as possible therefore you will see the original
copyright references library stamps as most of these works have been
housed in our most important libraries around the world and other
notations in the work this work is in the public domain in the united
states of america and possibly other nations within the united states
you may freely copy and distribute this work as no entity individual or
corporate has a copyright on the body of the work as a reproduction of a
historical artifact this work may contain missing or blurred pages poor
pictures errant marks etc scholars believe and we concur that this work
is important enough to be preserved reproduced and made generally
available to the public we appreciate your support of the preservation
process and thank you for being an important part of keeping this
knowledge alive and relevant



The Adventures of Captain Bonneville, and
Wolfert's Roost
1895

captain bonneville knickerbocker edition volume ii is an unchanged high
quality reprint of the original edition of 1895 hansebooks is editor of
the literature on different topic areas such as research and science
travel and expeditions cooking and nutrition medicine and other genres
as a publisher we focus on the preservation of historical literature
many works of historical writers and scientists are available today as
antiques only hansebooks newly publishes these books and contributes to
the preservation of literature which has become rare and historical
knowledge for the future

Works of Washington Irving
1854

this work has been selected by scholars as being culturally important
and is part of the knowledge base of civilization as we know it this
work is in the public domain in the united states of america and
possibly other nations within the united states you may freely copy and
distribute this work as no entity individual or corporate has a
copyright on the body of the work scholars believe and we concur that
this work is important enough to be preserved reproduced and made
generally available to the public to ensure a quality reading experience
this work has been proofread and republished using a format that
seamlessly blends the original graphical elements with text in an easy
to read typeface we appreciate your support of the preservation process
and thank you for being an important part of keeping this knowledge
alive and relevant

ADV OF CAPTAIN BONNEVILLE
2016-08-24

this work has been selected by scholars as being culturally important
and is part of the knowledge base of civilization as we know it this
work was reproduced from the original artifact and remains as true to
the original work as possible therefore you will see the original
copyright references library stamps as most of these works have been
housed in our most important libraries around the world and other
notations in the work this work is in the public domain in the united
states of america and possibly other nations within the united states
you may freely copy and distribute this work as no entity individual or
corporate has a copyright on the body of the work as a reproduction of a
historical artifact this work may contain missing or blurred pages poor
pictures errant marks etc scholars believe and we concur that this work
is important enough to be preserved reproduced and made generally
available to the public we appreciate your support of the preservation
process and thank you for being an important part of keeping this
knowledge alive and relevant



The Adventures of Captain Bonneville
2020-05-13

the amount of fame that benjamin bonneville received during his lifetime
is owed to this work presented and authored by washington irving in 1837
the biography of captain bonneville provides an amazing account during
his expeditions and adventures as a captain of the united states army
providing a grand historical account as he explored the uncharted
regions of the rocky mountains and his encounters with not only the
various native tribes in the country but famous historical figures as
robert campbell and nez perce these adventures detail accounts of death
hunger and the dangers of ambush but also depict the legends and tales
of brave indians the strange mysteries of an unknown landscape we here
learn of the wars between natives and the battles between trappers and
hunters this volume is indeed a historical treasure

The Adventures of Captain Bonneville, U.S.A. in
the Rocky Mountains and the Far West
1861

originally published in 1897 this early works is a fascinating novel of
the period and still an interesting read today contents include the
function of latin chansons de geste the matter of britain antiquity in
romance the making of english and the settlement of european prosody
middle high german poetry the fox the rose and the minor contributions
of france icelandic and provencal the literature of the peninsulas and
conclusion many of the earliest books particularly those dating back to
the 1900 s and before are now extremely scarce and increasingly
expensive we are republishing these classic works in affordable high
quality modern editions using the original text and artwor

The adventures of Captain Bonneville, U.S.A
1860

The adventures of Captain Bonneville
1868

The Adventures of Captain Bonneville
2016-09-30

The Adventures of Captain Bonneville
2017-06-18

The Adventures of Captain Bonneville, U. S. A.,



in the Rocky Mountains and the Far West
2022-09-16

The Adventures of Captain Bonneville (1837). By:
Washington Irving
2016-11-13

The Adventures of Captain Bonneville, U. S. A.,
in the Rocky Mountains and the Far West -
Scholar's Choice Edition
2015-02-12

The Works of Washington Irving +
2006-09-01

The Adventures of Captain Bonneville, U.S.A., in
the Rocky Mountains and the Far West
1954

Captain Bonneville
2023-04

The Adventures of Captain Bonneville, V.S.A., in
the Rocky Mountains and the Far West
1895

The Adventures of Captain Bonneville: U. S. A.;
In the Rocky Mountains and the Far West
2017-05-25

The Adventvres of Captain Bonneville, V.S.A.
1895



The Adventures of Captain Bonneville
1897

The Works of Washington Irving
1895

Captain Bonneville
1985

Washington Irving's Works
2016-04-27

Captain Bonneville
1800

The Adventures of Captain Bonneville
2018-02-06

The Works of Washington Irving ...: Astoria.
Captain Bonneville
1900

The adventures of Captain Bonneville and
Wolfert's Roost. 1
1895

The Adventures of Captain Bonneville, U.S.A., in
the Rocky Mountains and the Far West
1859

The Adventures of Captain Bonneville U.S.A. in
the Rocky Mountains and the Far West
2007-10



The Adventures of Captain Bonneville, U.S.A., in
the Rocky Mountains and the Far West
1856
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